
 
 

 Steve Sisolak 
 Governor 

  

Laura E. Freed 
Director 

Colleen Murphy 
Deputy Director 

Tammy Westergard 
Administrator 

 

STATE OF NEVADA 
DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 

Nevada State Library, Archives and Public Records 
100 N. Stewart Street, Suite 100 │ Carson City, Nevada 89701 
Phone: (775) 684-3339 │www.nsla.nv.gov│ Fax: (775) 684-3311 

 

 

Date:   10/20/2020 

  
To: Forrest Lewis, Director  

  
From: Tammy Westergard, Division Administrator  
   
Re: 2021 State Public Library Collection Development Funds  
  
North Las Vegas Library District will receive a state collection development award allocation of 
$6,181 for FY 2021.  This amount is based on the library’s FY 2019 Local Collection 
Development Expenditures, as submitted through BiblioStat of $163,806. 
   
The awarded state funding can be used for the purchase of books, library materials, and 
computer databases. The money granted cannot supplant, nor cause to be reduced, any 
other source of funding for the public library.  
  
Enclosed is the Grant-in-Aid form for the distribution of the funds. Please note on the form if your 
fiscal agent is not the library. If you have not already done so, please update that information so 
that the check is sent to the correct address.  
  
Please sign the Grant-in-Aid form and return it to Norma Fowler. I will sign the form when it is 
received and a copy will be returned to you once we have your completed grant application on 
file.    
  
If you have questions about the State Public Library Collection Development Fund project, please 
contact Norma Fowler at 775-684-3407 or nfowler@admin.nv.gov  

 

mailto:nfowler@admin.nv.gov

